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10th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Strike Action 15th & 16th March 2023.

The National Education Union (NEU) is preparing for two days of teacher strike action on Wednesday
15th and Thursday 16th March. This is part of the ongoing national dispute between the union and the
government.

Currently, we expect school to be fully open and it is important for the continuity of education that all
children attend as usual. However, please make provisional arrangements as teachers do not need to let
us know until the day of strikes if they are striking. It is a possibility that we may not be able to let you
know about class closures until that morning. Please be assured we will let you know as soon as
possible.

In the meantime, I would like to thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely

Miss Lisa Buffery

Executive Headteacher
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